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August 15, 2018
Dear Young Families,

Young staff are excited about another school year.  We look forward to seeing Young students and their families back in the building for the Meet and Greet and the PTA Back to School Event on August 16.    Meet and Greet: 10:30 am – 11:15 am; PTA Social:  11:15 am – 12:15 pm.  
If you ordered a Tool Box, it will be available in your child’s classroom at Meet and Greet.  Please bring your child’s school supplies as well as your child’s Arrival/Dismissal Form.   

Families who are unable to attend the August 16 Meet and Greet with their child, will have a chance to come to the school on August 20 from 6:00 pm – 7:00 pm for School Supply Drop-off. Parents and children can visit the classroom and drop off student’s school supplies before the first day of school. Ms. Morgan and the office staff will be present and available for questions. Please note that, classroom teachers will not be present on this night.
3R’s: Respect for Self; 
Respect for Others; 
Respect for Property:   All students are valued members of the Young School community.  Young staff want all students to feel respected, cared for and safe.  In return, all students must respect the rights of others, maintain a positive attitude, and follow school rules.  If you or your child has concerns with teasing, bullying, or any other inappropriate behavior please reach out and talk to your child’s classroom teacher so that the teacher can immediately address the issue.  If after connecting with the classroom teacher, you still have concerns, contact Young’s building administration (Dr. Bell, Student Service Coordinator or Ms. Morgan, Principal).  
Digital Citizenship:  Digital Citizenship is the norms of appropriate, responsible technology use. (Mike Ribble, Digital Citizenship Institute) We want Young students and families to model appropriate Digital Citizenship. 

Please be thoughtful of the school events that you post online of other students and parents.  Please take into consideration whether or not you have permission to post and how that post may affect others. Your family can explore what being a good Digital Citizen is through the following links: http://www.digitalcitizenship.net/uploads/ParentContract.pdf  and http://www.digitalcitizenship.net/uploads/KidPledge1.pdf  

For more information, please see Board Policies 7:180 and 7:190 which address student behavior, including cyber-bullying, and the District 204 Parent/Student Handbook under the Student Behavior section. 

Here are some additional resources about: 

• To help decipher digital jargon, abbreviations, and acronyms: https://www.commonsensemedia.org/educators/digital-glossary  

• Parent Concerns: https://www.commonsensemedia.org/parent-concerns  

Topics surrounding Social Media: https://www.commonsensemedia.org/social-media  

School Communication:  Please make sure that your email address is up to date and current.  School communication is emailed on a weekly basis from the office and classroom teachers.  In addition, please take some time to review the school website.  Important school information is placed on the school website to help communicate upcoming events and activities.  http://young.ipsd.org/.

Please contact the school with any questions that you may have at 630-375-3800.  Please take a moment to review the following back to school information.

Sincerely,
Ms. Morgan

Principal, Young School

Hot Weather:
The beginning of the school year tends to be warm.  Please dress your child in clothing that helps him/her stay cool. Every kindergarten through fifth grade classroom is air conditioned. In addition, all school personnel are cautioned about the dangers of heat and are aware of recommendations for preventing heat stress.

Water Bottles:  Students may bring water bottles to school every day.  Students without water bottles are allowed appropriate access to water fountains.  
Snack Time:  Snack time occurs daily.  Parents are encouraged to provide students with a healthy snack each day.  Parents may decide upon the size of their child’s snack based upon their child’s needs.
The District Parent-Student Handbook is online at the following link.  http://ipsdweb.ipsd.org/Uploads/1718/ParentStudentHandbook1718.pdf 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school with any questions that you may have at 630-375-3800.  Please take a moment to review the following back to school information.
Sincerely,
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Ms. Morgan

Principal, Young Elementary

_____________________________________________________________________________

Parent-Staff Communication

· All teachers and administrators have an individual phone number with voice mail. Building staff check messages daily.  

· Please note that teacher messages are checked at the end of the day. 
· Parent messages that require immediate attention, such as a change in dismissal plans, should be directed to the Young office at 375-3800.
· Young staff members can be contacted via e-mail. The e-mail address for any staff member is first name_last name@ipsd.org. To check the spelling of a name, you can check our website: http://young.ipsd.org/Staff.aspx
· Meetings or conferences can be arranged with the teacher as needed. If you have a concern or question and you are in need of a face-to-face meeting, it is best to contact your child’s teacher directly via note, phone, or e-mail to schedule a conference. It is important to note that staff are engaged in meetings or assisting students immediately before and after school.

_____________________________________________________________________________
A Few Reminders
Student Birthdays and Parties

Due to student food allergies, edible birthday treats are not allowed for student birthdays. Parents interested in recognizing student birthdays are welcome to donate a birthday book or game to the classroom. Please note that any birthday activity or contribution is completely optional. 

Birthday Invitations:  Birthday party invitations cannot be distributed at school, unless there is a birthday party invite for all students in the classroom.  This helps to avoid hurt feelings which can result for those children who do not receive an invitation.

Y Safe and Sound Program
The Y Safe and Sound Program provides before and after care for students at Young School.  Please contact the YMCA for additional information.
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